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SCHOOL OF SAINT MARY 

The School of St. Mary exists to carry out the educational mission of the Church  
by teaching children to live, love, learn and walk with God. 

November/December 2019  

 
SUN 

 
MON TUES WED THURS FRI SAT 

3 
 
 

4 
 

5 
 

6 
 

7 
7pm Advisory 
Council Mtg. 

 
11:15-2:00 3rd Gr. 

to Master Gardeners 
Insects Display 

8 
9am Mass—6th 

9 

10 11 
7pm Home and 
School Meeting 

 
8:50-9:35 am        

Operation Aware 
to 5th  

12 
 

3:45pm Rosary at 
Garden of Hope 

13 
Grandmother Spider 

to K-4 
 

Dr. Mary Brandt @ 
St. Mary 

14 15 
9am Mass—4th 

16 

17 18 
8:50-9:35 am        

Operation Aware 
to 5th  

 
2nd Qtr.  Progress 

Reports Issued 

19 
10:20-10:50 am 

All School Adoration 
 

20 
Pizza Day 

 

21 
 

Self-Safety Lessons 

22 
9am Mass—3rd 

23 

24 25 
 

8:50-9:35 am        
Operation Aware 

to 5th  

26 27 28 29 30 

1 2 
 

8:50-9:35 am        
Operation Aware 

to 5th  

3 
 

Free Dress 

4 5 
 

7pm Advisory 
Council Mtg. 

6 
9am Mass—8th 

 

1:45pm Chinese    
Acrobat Assembly 

7 

CLICK HERE TO RECORD YOUR VOLUNTEER HOURS 

Thanksgiving Break / No School 

Iron Gate Kids Packs Collection 

Coats for Kids 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc3rzPuXVFokpqMOK4lKsyFaDJE_wqrKncEAfpB5HOrTkqT8Q/viewform
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It’s tailgate and football time in Tulsa! Join Fr. Vince and the men 
of the Church of Saint Mary for the TU / University of Central Flor-
ida football on Friday,  
Nov 8. Tailgate at the Neumann  
Center starting at 4 pm. Burgers, brats, dogs 
and cold beverages. Hear from  
parishioner, Tony Scardino, on the Art of Win-
ning. Tony is a decorated Marine Corps vet-
eran. He and his wife Alison have two children 
in the School of Saint Mary. Reserve your 
spot today:   

https://churchofsaintmary.com/product/football/ 

Part time job opening at Catholic Charities of Eastern 
Oklahoma: Donor Acknowledgment & Fundraising 
Support.  If you are self-motivated, have advanced  
knowledge of Microsoft programs and want to work for 
WAY  MORE THAN A CHARITY then you should  
definitely check out the job posting here.  
  
 

Student Council would like to encourage St. Mary  
students and families to come to the  
Garden of Hope (6135 E 32

nd
 Place) on 

Tuesday, Nov. 12, at 3:45. We will be pray-
ing the Rosary together. Look for the yellow 
flyers that went home  
recently. T-shirts are not required to join us 
in prayer, but students WILL be allowed to 
wear them to school Nov. 12. 

Start your Christmas shopping early or just buy 
some gift cards for your everyday  
family life. Any family that makes a  
purchase of Scrip gift cards (electronic or 
physical) during the month of November will be 
entered in a drawing for a free $50 card. Email 
Maggie Ohnesorge or call  
918-779-9412 for more info. Check out the 

Scrip website to see what is available for purchase. Look for 
order forms to be sent home with kids soon! 

Christmas Card Art Contest 
 

OPEN TO ALL STUDENTS 
 

Students:  
Please use your creative talents to design a  

Christmas Card for our  
School of Saint Mary grandparents.  

 
The theme of this card is:  

 
“Glory to God in the highest,  

and on earth peace, goodwill toward men”  
(Luke 2:14) 

 
The card will be a 4x6 landscape postcard — 
so please create your design with this in mind.  

 
THIS IS AN OPTIONAL PROJECT TO BE DONE  

ON YOUR OWN TIME! 
  

Submit your finished card to your  
homeroom teacher no later than  

Tuesday, November 19.  
 

The winner will be announced the week of  
November 25.  

 
Parents:  

If you need to update or add your child(ren)’s  
grandparent info so they receive a  

Save the Date greeting 
please email: stmarygrandparents@gmail.com                                                                                               

 
 

Thank you,  
Julie Scott and Megan Courtney 

Want Free Santa Grams? 

Bring a coat to donate to Coats for Kids and get free Santa Grams!  Turn them in to Student Council members between 7:45 and 7:55 

am Dec. 2-6, and they will give you free grams to fill out!  5 free grams will be given for adult sized coats and 10 free grams will be 

given for child sized coats. Return filled out grams to Ms. Armstrong.  Sweaters and jackets will be accepted, but no Santa Grams will 

be given for these. 

https://churchofsaintmary.com/product/football/
https://cceok.org/job-opening/donor-acknowledgment-and-fundraising-support
mailto:maggie.ohnesorge@gmail.com?subject=Scripps
https://shop.shopwithscrip.com/Shop/Product/Browse
mailto:stmarygrandparents@gmail.com?subject=Update%20Grandparent%20Info
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Comet Christmas Basketball Camp 2019 

for  Grades K-6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When: December 30 and 31, 2019     

 

9 am to 12 pm  

 

Where: Bishop Kelley High School  

 

Staff:  
 

Jordan Nagel 

Head Boys Basketball Coach 

Bishop Kelley High School 
 

Jade Allison 

Head Girls Basketball Coach 

Bishop Kelley High School 

 

Bishop Kelley High School  

basketball players 

 

Camp will consist of shooting,  

passing, and dribbling fundamentals along with of-

fensive and defensive principles. 

 

Cost:  $60 per player, includes camp t-shirt* 

 

Balance is due before the first day of camp. 

 

Complete the registration form mail it or bring it 

to the athletic office at Bishop Kelley High School.  

 

Make checks payable to:  

 

Bishop Kelley Basketball 

 

Mail to:  

Jade Allison 

Bishop Kelley High School 

3905 S Hudson Avenue 

Tulsa, OK 74135-5699 

 

Please call or email Jade Allison with questions: 

 

jallison@bishopkelley.org 

 

Registration Form 

 

Name:           

 

Address:  

           

 

           

 

           

 

Phone:           

 

Grade(s):         

 

School:          

 

Email:  

           

 

Please circle t-shirt size: 

 

Youth small 

 

Youth medium 

 

Youth large 

 

Adult small 

 

Adult medium 

 

Adult large 

 

Adult extra-large 

 

 

In case of emergency:  

 

Name:           

 

Phone:            

 

 

I hereby release the camp director, staff, and 

Bishop Kelley High School LLC from all claims as 

a result of accident or injury during the 2019 

Christmas Basketball Camp.  

 

 

           

Parent or Guardian Print Name 

 

 

           

Parent or Guardian Signature  

mailto:jallison@bishopkelley.org?subject=Christmas%20Basketball%20Camp
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